STATE OF OREGON INTEROFFICE MEMO

TO: Transfer No. 5-196 DATE: October 5, 1972
FROM: W. A. Carr
SUBJECT:

This transfer application is to change the location of the re-
diversion paint from North Powder River, through the Blumen-Zilkey ditch.

The waters of Dutch Flat Creek are diverted ta the channel of
the Narth Powder River through an unnamed ditch. Thereafter the rediver-
sion point was from the North Powder River, by means af the Dutch Flat
Creek Ditch.

Under Transfer No. U-5, the change in the re-diversion point was
approved January 24, 1940, by State Engineer's Special Order, Volume 3,
Page 413, for conveying the water through the Bulger ditch for irrigation
aof, among other lands, 17.0 acres in SE% SE%, Section 17 and 10.0 acres in
NE¥% NE%, Section 20, Township 7 South, Range 38 East, W.M., with a priority
of July 1, 1910.

Perhaps we should question the existence of the ditch which was
used to convey water from Dutch Flat Creek to the North Powder River.

Mr. Swann has not submitted a map showing the lands to be irriga-

ted from this proposed diversion point, nor has he submitted a map indicating
the present and proposed points of diversion, as was requested in our letter

dated December 18, 1967.
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W. A. CARR

NOTE: See also M. Rogers Memo in U-5
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